Heather Rozell
Elementary Principal
Huron School District
150 5% St. SW
Huron, SD 57350

Mrs. Rozell:

This letter is to inform you that I am resigning from my teaching and all coaching duties effective the
2018-2019 school year.

I'am grateful for the opportunity to work at the Huron School District for the past three years.

Sincerely,

Garrett Schmidt



